
Dear Council, 
 
Regarding council meeting on Monday January 18, 2021 at 1pm. 
 
We are opposed to the roll back of the environmental protections of the Oak Ridges Moraine land. We 
believe the environmental green spaces should be protected and preserved for future generations. 
Further development of green spaces would only increase pollution, destroy habitat of wildlife and 
increase the carbon footprint. This land has been protected since 2003, because it’s an ecological 
sensitive area, it would be more true today to protect the last undeveloped natural piece of land 
remaining in Newmarket. Protect our green spaces.  
 
Regards, 
 
The Knoop Family  

 


